
Hello folks! My name is Andy Hall and I’m excited to announce my candidacy for the 
position of DIRECTOR. I am looking forward to working harmoniously with other board 
members, as well as the management team. I love connecting with my peers and helping 
them where and how I can assist them. I’ll make sure your voice is heard in all decisions 
that NCSAC makes! 
 
About myself: I love helping students, each and every day! Even if you don’t want to talk 
about school stuff, I’ll sit and chat about all things Star Wars for hours! At my previous 
school, I was elected as a STUDENT DIRECTOR! I love student leadership and being part of 
something bigger than myself. If you’re looking for a candidate with experience, you’re 
looking at the right page. Being a student, I fully grasp the complexities of modern-day post-
secondary.  
  
Therefore, if you’re a student in any course, and you’re trying to decide whom to vote for, 
come find me in the halls or check out my Instagram (@yourNCSAC) and send me a 
message. A vote for Hall is a vote for all!  
  
For more information, check out my page on ncvotes.ca!  
Thanks and Regards, 
 
ANDY HALL 


